
Hello 
 
I support SB 252 because it's important to make sure everyone in the state has basic 
medical care. It will save money in the long run. I had major health problems in 2017 
w/a bill over $500k. Thankfully, most of it was covered by Medicare, since I'm disabled. 
Other people may not be that fortunate. 
 
Thank you for reading this. 
 
Suzanne M. Mace 
Lawrence, KS 
 




